
Supported by

Redhead Beach, Lake Macq.

Saturday 15 Sept 2018

8.30am till 10am

Meet at Webb Park

Info: Stu Blanch 0403 209 805



How many are your works, LORD! 

In wisdom you made them all; 

the earth is full of your creatures. 

Psalm 104: 24

You can care for God’s Creation by picking up rubbish 
on Redhead Beach on Saturday 15 September 2018, 
from 8.30am, as part of International Coastal Cleanup.

There will also be a Nurdle Hunt!

Help reduce marine pollution, fellowship with believers, 
and show our love for God’s creation.

Meet at Webb Park at Redhead Beach, Lake Macquarie.

BYO gloves, bucket or large bags for rubbish, water, hat, sunscreen, 
swimmers, kids and dog (on leash, the dog that is).

Contact Stuart Blanch from Charlestown Presbyterian Church 
on 0403 209 805 or stuart.blanch4@gmail.com for details or 
to confirm. All welcome!
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mailto:stuart.blanch4@gmail.com

